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Circular no. 10/2021.                                        26.02.2021. 
 
(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
Sub: Organizational Updates. 
 
A. We have much pleasure to inform that our leaders, Veterans, Activists and 
Members have been doing excellent job in calling on various politically influential 
persons and Hon'ble Members of the Parliament in a consistent manner for last few 
days at different parts of the country and handed over to them the letter signed by the 
President and the General Secretary of the Association. We are grateful to all such 
personalities who have assured to take up the issues of Retirees with the Hon'ble 
Minister. Our Organisation is also maintaining close liaison with all concerned 
including IBA and Ministry to ensure quick flow of events in favour of the Retirees. 
 
B. Our State Committees are gearing up their organizational machinery by holding 
regular meetings both Virtually and physically. At recent times, We had virtual 
meetings of Andhra & Telengana State Committee and Karnataka state Committee 
and physical meeting of West Bengal State Committee. We have noted with pleasure 
that Retirees under the banner of AIBPARC have taken part in different programmes 
of UFBU in protest against the threats of Privatization. We have already called upon 
our members by previous communication to take part in such programmes of UFBU 
in future days also. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Comradely Yours, 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary. 


